
Grade 6/7/8 Year End Trip to Camp Wahanowin

Parent Information Session

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Due to the snow day on Thursday February 6, the parent information 

meeting has been rescheduled.

The meeting will now be held on Tuesday February 18 @ 

5:30pm in the library.

The Grade 6/7/8 Team and Ms. Beatrice
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